
 
 

                                                         

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     
June 16, 2011        
                  

 
WATER MAIN IMPROVEMENT CONSTRUCTION  

TO BEGIN IMMEDIATELY AROUND ARCATA 
 

The City of Arcata has contracted with Ariza Construction of Redding, CA, to make water main 
improvements in various locations around the City.  Locations include Lincoln Avenue, Center 
Street, C Street between 10th and 13th Streets, 10th Street between C and D Streets, and 12th 
Street between B and D Streets.   
 
The work will include water mainline replacements and service lateral replacements. Temporary 
roadway closures and detours will be necessary. Water service disruptions will occur and 
affected property owners will be notified at least 48-hours in advance of construction. Following 
the repaving of the waterline trenches, the City Public Works Department will do maintenance 
work on the asphalt roadway by applying a thin lift overlay across the width of the street. 
 
On the days of scheduled work, please follow all directions and traffic control devices within the 
project area or plan on using an alternate route to allow completion of this necessary work. The 
work will begin immediately and will be completed by July 10, 2011.  
 
If problems are encountered, please contact Sierra National Construction dba Ariza Construction 
at (916) 481-6792, or the Arcata Public Works Department at (707) 822-5957. 
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